From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 July 2014 14:12
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 14/00857/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:12 PM on 18 Jul 2014 from claire.sutton@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	14/00857/F

	Address:
	4 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PH 

	Proposal:
	Rear extensions 

	Case Officer:
	Gemma Magnuson 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	No objections in principle. The removal of the porch and the retention of the front door in its present location are improvements to the original proposal. The removal of the window crossing the eaves is also good - the applicant might want to consider a rooflight (for additional daylight rather than for the view) at a later date as the large bedroom is only shown as having one window. Materials to match existing. Claire Sutton Senior Design & Conservation Officer


